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Welcome New Members 
(Apr 2017) 

Aspire Physical Therapy Big Horn Hospital Bighorn Valley Health Center Holy Rosary Healthcare 
Sarah C Harmon DPT Donald R Kelly PAC Tracy K Rausch MD Weldon F Shaffer III MD 

Ophthalmic Associates of Billings Pioneer Medical Center RiverStone Health SVH Adult Critical Care 
Catherine J Olson OD Martin T Shaver NP Lynda J Woods  LCSW, LAC Adisa  J Jones MD 
SVH Frontier Cancer SVHC Nephrology SVHC Pediatric Specialty Clinic SVHC Pediatric Specialty Clinic 

Donald R Dickerson MD Mitul N Patel MD Mary A Murray MD Jessica A Meznarich MD 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

PacificSource Provider Workshop 
Mansfield Center - Burns Auditorium 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
Breakfast  8:00 to 8:30 am 
Workshop  8:30 to 10:00 am 

 
BlueCross BlueShield Workshop 
Mansfield Center – Burns Auditorium 

Wednesday, August 16, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

 
Montana Health Co-op Workshop 
Mansfield Center – Burns Auditorium 

Wednesday, August 23, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

 

Administrative Fee Rebate  
More Good News!!!  At the May 2017 Board of Directors meeting, a unanimous decision 
was made to rebate a percentage of the administrative fees paid in the 2017 FY.  The rebate 
will be issued at the end June, and can be applied to any fees due in the 2018 FY.   All 
RMHN providers in good standing that paid Administrative fees throughout the year will be 
eligible for the rebate.    

MEMORIAL DAY 
The remembrance of the  

fallen heroes who fought for our freedom! 
CMS Announces MIPS Reporting Update 
CMS has started the process of identifying the providers who will be subject to reporting under 
the new Quality Payment Program (QPP) Merit Incentive Payment System (MIPS) which went 
into effect 1/1/2017.  CMS has a very functional website for QPP – www.qpp.cms.gov.  Get out 
your NPI number and visit this website to see if you are going to be subject to MIPS reporting. 

If you are subject to MIPS reporting, it is not too early to start thinking about participating in the 
Medicare Shared Savings Plan (MSSP).  Participating in the MSSP gives you advantages in 2 
of the 3 QPP categories for 2018.  Contact Carol Beam, CEO, if you would like to learn more 
about the MSSP.      

Notable RMHN Employee Anniversaries in 2017 
Luanne Day 42 years (between SVH/RMHN) 

 
Dale Squires 21 years                     Lori Northam            11 years 
Audrey Stene 16 years     Amber Zech             10 years 
Shirleen Curtis 12 years    Beth Hauge   7 years            
   
                    
 

Welcome New Staff 
On March 27, 2017, St. Vincent Healthcare transitioned the billing for its Medical Supply and 
Mobility services to RMHN.  This transition included the relocation of the billing staff from St. 
Vincent to RMHN.  RMHN is delighted to welcome these employees to our team: Christy 
Mangus, Jean Boe, Susy Gerber, Darcey Kotar, Janine Liwosz, Chandra Mcarty, Melanie McKay 
and Jean Mathew. 

We would also like to welcome another new additional to the Business Services - Billing staff, 
Andrea Lehm.  She started with Rocky in early April, and will be assisting our independent 
provider billing. 

So excited to have them all on board! 


